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(Chadron)-The Chadron Public Schools Board of Education will be meeting on Monday in regular session. A
board workshop will take place prior to the regular meeting, with the workshop at 4:15, and the regular meeting
convening at 5:30 in the central office boardroom.

Three policies will receive their second reading for unfinished business. In new business, an audit report on goals
and a policy regarding family care leave will be discussed. Reports will be given by all building principals as well
as Superintendent Dr. Caroline Winchester.

The next regular board meeting is scheduled for December 9, at 5:30 pm. A full agenda is available for viewing
during regular business hours at the central office. This meeting is open to the public.

(Questions? Comments? Email news@chadrad.com)
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